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Junior Parents

I hope this letter finds you enjoying the change of season – looking forward to the upcoming holidays and our performances as we reach the mid-point of the year..

As the school year quickly passes by, we are focusing on the ACT test your DSA junior will take at the end of April.  It is our goal to expose your student to an ACT practice test once a month.  We do this in hopes that when they face the real ACT in April, they will have done several practice tests in preparation therefore better prepared for the multiple hour exam.

Our fall ACT prep schedule includes:


September
Kaplan practice test


October

PSAT practice test


November
ACT’s Preparing for the ACT practice test

December
Return scores for the Kaplan and PSAT – asking students to review and study during their break

We often hear parents say – How can I help?  Well, here is your chance to help in November.  During the week of September 3, Assistant Principal Miranda Odom gave your student a study guide labeled “Preparing for the ACT.”  It is printed on newsprint paper and has a purple square on the front cover.  Your junior needs to find this study guide.  A letter from her was stapled on the front cover.

We would like for you to proctor the exam for your junior in an “ACT like” environment.  No music, no TV, no drinks, no food, no phones etc.  A quiet place where your student simulates an actual ACT – with only one break.


45 minutes English


60 minutes Math



one 15 minute break


35 minutes Reading


35 minutes Science

The answer key is on page 58.  You and your junior can score the test to see what he/she would receive had this been the real ACT.  
The juniors don’t know this yet.  They will receive a letter from Miss Odom on Monday, November 5 with these instructions.
Please have your junior write their name on the front cover.  We also need you to sign the front cover acknowledging that your junior practiced taking a full-length exam in a test-like environment.  Have your junior bring the signed booklet to Miss Odom by November 30th.  She will check off that this was done and give the booklet immediately back to your junior.

It is our hope that extra practice will help your student be successful the very first time they take the actual test in April.

We appreciate your support in this proctoring endeavor.
Sincerely,
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William M. Kohut

Principal 
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